
I commute daily to work on a bicycle. For about half of my commute, I share roads with cars. I currently 
slow down at stop signs prior to continuing through the intersection (slow enough to be able to stop 
quickly). As someone who has been commuting by bicycle for years, I believe this is the safest AND most 
logistically reasonable way to move through intersections. I support SB 998. 
 
Thank you, 
John Bershaw 
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